
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Discussion to Authorize Approval to Award a Contract to Hogan Construction Group LLC to 
Construct a New Public Safety Building at Gillem Logistic– Department of Planning & 
Community Development 

Submitted By: James Shelby 

Date Submitted: February 22, 2022 

Work Session Date: March 7, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: March 7, 2022 

Background/History: 

Hogan Construction Group LLC was selected by a competitive bid process. The City of Forest Park will contract 
with Hogan Construction Group for the construction of a 13,206 square foot building that include a new mini-police 
precinct (1,559 sq. ft.) and fire station (11,647 sq. ft.). This new modern facility will include three apparatus bays 
with design layouts to better accommodate firefighters. 

Cost: $ 8,136,000.00 Budgeted for: X Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

There is no financial impact on the City’s budget. The project is funded from the 2015-2020 SPLOST/SPLOST 
Bonds 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval to award the contract 

 


